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REMINDER
All City parks closed until further notice

Salinas, CA -- As the Easter holiday approaches the City wants to remind all residents that
Salinas parks are closed until further notice. This action was taken on March 25, 2020 in an
effort to protect the health and safety of Salinas' youth, children and families and reduce
opportunities for exposure to COVID-18.

Library and Community Services Director Kristan Lundquist states, "Parks have traditionally
been gathering spaces for families over the Easter weekend but this year, we are urging
residents to continue to follow the Shelter in Place order and the CDC Guidelines regarding
preventative measures. Residents are encouraged to connect with family through technology
like Zoom, Facetime or other platforms".
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